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Grand Knotes from the Grand Knight 

 
 

Brother Knights, 
 
Special thanks to Brother Knight Mick Morrell for planning such a wonderful evening.  
Brother Mick Morrell graciously organized a special Mass for the Knights at the Holy Family 
Shrine near Gretna.  Father Kevin Joyce presided at this special Mass for the Knights and 
their families. 
 
After Mass Mick had reservations for everyone at the Parker’s Smokehouse located south of 
Ashland.  It was truly a perfect evening and a great opportunity to socialize with visit with 
the Knights and their families. 
 
I look forward to another great evening at Brother Knight Tyler Langel house for a hog 
roast.  I hope everyone is able to attend. 
 
As always, I appreciate all that you do and if you have any comments, questions or 
concerns don’t hesitate to call (402-359-1648) or e-mail (wsyosick@cox.net) me anytime.  
 
Thank You and God Bless,  
 
 
  Bill Yosick 
  Grand Knight 
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Council Meeting 
NOTE: NEW DATE 
Tuesday, October 21 
Meeting Room across  

from Parish Office 
   
 Meeting: 6:45 PM 

       
       

 
 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

     If you know of any Knight or a 
member of his family who has recently 

died, is sick, in distress or is in need of 
our prayers for any reason, please 
contact Grand Knight Bill Yosick so 

that the prayers and support of this 
council may be offered 
 

 
 

 

October Food Bank 
Mick Morrell 

 

     This month's Food Bank Team is 
captained by Mick Morrell and the drive 

will be held on Sunday, October 19th.  
Members of his team are:  John Bellavia, 
Damien Anderson, Mike Hugo, Brad 

Kearney, Tom Meehan, Todd Camp, 
and Chuck Manternach.  Next month's 
food bank team is captained by John 

Smith.   
 
 

 

The Knightly Knews is the monthly 

newsletter of the Knights of Columbus 
Council #10795.  All articles, 
suggestions, critique, and criticisms are 

welcome and should be directed to the 
editor:   Ron Frisse at 402-715-4879 or 
rfrisse@cox.net Deadline for submission 

of articles or notes is the 20th of each 
month for the next month’s newsletter.  
If you have a change of address or 

email, please notify Financial Secretary 
Glen Kampschneider at 
glen.kampschneider@gpreinc.com 

 
 

2014 Dues 
Glen Kampschneider, Financial Secretary 

 

If you have not paid your 2014 dues, 
please send payment to me at the 

address below. Dues are $30 for the 
calendar year. Make check payable to 
Knights of Columbus. Thank you! 

 
Glen Kampschneider 
2443 N. 147th Street 

Omaha, NE  68116 
   

 
 
 

  
 

Blood Drive News 
Mike Friederich 

 
     Thanks to all who helped make our last 

Blood Drive a success including Brother 
Knights Mark Kucera and Jerry Uhing 
who helped man the registration table.  We 
collected 30 pints of blood for patient care. 

Thanks for taking time out of your day to 
help others in need.  We hope to see you at 
the next blood drive on December 14th. 

mailto:rfrisse@cox.net
mailto:glen.kampschneider@gpreinc.com
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October Pancake Breakfast 
Jack Wojtas 

  

Our next pancake breakfast is scheduled for October 19th 
 

       We anticipate a larger turnout than we had in September so it is important that we have a 

full crew working each of the three shifts.  Since our October meeting won’t be held until the 
21st, it doesn’t give us a lot of time to put these work groups together if we wait for signup at 
the October meeting.  If you are able to work one of the three shifts on the 19th, please 

sign up early by emailing Jack Wojtas at jwojtas@cox.net  specifying which shift you 
want to work.  Shift 1 is from 7:00 to 10:00.  Shift 2 is from 9:30 to 12:30.  Shift 3 
(cleanup) is from 12:30 to 1:30.  We were well-represented on shifts 1 and 2 for the last 

breakfast, but shift 3 was in need of more help.  Please consider working the 3rd shift if 
possible.   
 

The schedule for all five pancake breakfasts is: 

    September 21  December 7 

    October 19   January 25     

            November 9   (kickoff of Catholic Schools Week) 

 

 

 
St. Vincent De Paul Knights Mass at the Holy Family Shrine 

RSVP TO mick.morrell@me.com 
  

     Mark your calendars for an inspiring Mass at the Holy Family Shrine near Gretna on Friday, 
October 10th at 6:30 PM.  Father Kevin Joyce has committed to presiding at this special Mass 
for us that evening.  This event is for your entire family.  

 
     After Mass, we have a private dining room at Parker’s Smokehouse located south of 
Ashland, approximately 15 to 20 minutes away.  I am working on getting a meal put together 

that would be $15 a person for the evening.   
 

    If you are planning on attending the Mass and/or dinner and have not already 
registered please email me at mick.morrell@me.com and let me know how many will 

attend Mass and dinner. 

mailto:jwojtas@cox.net
mailto:mick.morrell@me.com
mailto:mick.morrell@me.com
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Please bring families you would like to introduce to the Knights of 

Columbus and share what our non-profit has to offer to community, 

church, and family 
  

A free-will donation for this event is appreciated.  

  

If you would like to attend we request that you please RSVP with number of 

family members attending by Wednesday October 8th: 

Email: events.kofc@gmail.com or  

call Tyler Langel at 402-990-6357 

Or Steve Kluthe at 402-960-3179 

  

  

Sides provided by Hyvee. Feel free to bring any desserts you would like to share. 

We will provide non-alcoholic beverages. Please bring any other beverages you 

prefer.  
  
 

 
 
 
 

13770 Bennington Rd Omaha, NE 68142 

Socializing begins at 3, Food between 4-6  
Dress Casual –This is a Pig Roast! 

St Vincent De Paul’s 
  

Knights of Columbus  

Family Pig Roast 

October 11th 2014 
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Knights Shirt Order 

Please send order to Mark Havermann at mjhaverm1@cox.net 
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Knight of the Month 

 

John Smith 
 

     The Grand Knight has declared brother 

John Smith Knight of the Month for 

October, 2014.  

 

     Brother Knight Smith is a Third Degree 

Knight that has been very involved in our 

council. For many years John has served as 

chair of the Tootsie Roll fundraising 

committee. John helps out with Pennies 

from Heaven and the Farmers Market.  John 

and his wife Susan are regulars at working 

in the serving line at our Fish Fry’s.  John 

also serves as a lector at Masses. 

  

     Thank you, John, for your service, and 

congratulations on this deserved recognition 

of your dedication to our Council, our 

Church, and our Community. 

 

 

 
Family of the Month 

 

 Mike and Cheryl Hugo 

 
     The Grand Knight has declared Mike 

and Cheryl Hugo family as the Family of 

the Month for October, 2014.  

 

     Brother Knight Hugo is a Third Degree 

Knight that assists our council in many of 

our activities, including serving on the Fish 

Fry Committee as the “tent fry guy’” 

pancake breakfasts, Tootsie Rolls, the 

Farmers Market, and a driver for the Food 

Bank. For the parish, Mike and Cheryl have 

been active in Adopt-A-Classroom, EMHC, 

Eucharistic Adoration, Gift Family, and 

SPREE.  

  

     Thank you, Mike and Cheryl, for your 

service and congratulations on this deserved 

recognition of your dedication to our 

Council, our Church and our Community. 

 

Volunteer to be on a Major 
Degree Team 
Glen Kampscheider 

 
My Brother Knights in the Omaha area, 

  

Our Omaha area Ceremonial Teams are in 

need of back up and primary members. 

Currently we have three Third Degree 

Teams and two Second Degree Teams in the 

Metro Area. If you or you know a Brother 

Knight that would be interested in joining 

one of our Teams, please let me know. Each 

Team averages between 5 – 9 Major 

Degrees a year. You can be a part of a 

special and dedicated group of Brother 

Knights who help teach the Virtues on Unity 

and Fraternity.  The rewards are many. We 

have different parts to match your interest. 

Please consider joining one of our Teams. 

We wish to do more Degrees in the future 

and with your help we can accomplish our 

goal. 

  

Thanks for considering this call, 

  

For questions and to volunteer, please 

contact: 

Larry Reed PSD,   

Home Phone 402-292-2799 

Cell: 402-802-2923 

E-Mail: ljreed1@cox.net 

  

VIVAT JESUS 

  

 

 

 
 

 

mailto:ljreed1@cox.net


Knightly Knews October 2014   P a g e  | 7 

Columbus Day - Major Degree 
 

     St. Charles Borromeo Council is hosting 
a 2nd and 3rd Degree on Monday, October 
13.  St. Charles Church is located at 7790 

South 192nd Street, just northeast of 
Gretna.  The degrees will take place in the 
gym.  A light dinner will be available at 5:30 

pm, with the second degree starting at 
6:30.  This is a great opportunity for first 
degree Knights of our Council to advance.   

 
     If interested, contact Craig Vavak, Grand 
Knight at (402) 690 - 0639 or e-mail him at 

grandknight@kofc14077.com no later than 
Friday, October 10.   
 

 
 

Fourth Degree Exemplification 
 
       Mother Teresa Assembly is hosting a 
4th Degree Exemplification on Sunday, 

October 5 at St. Patrick Parish Hall, 508 
West Angus Street in Gretna.  The event 
starts at 1:15 pm for candidates to register, 

followed by the degree, a mass and a 
social.  A ladies program is included for 
candidates wishing to bring their wives.  

Cost is $75, which does include the 
candidate's meal.  Further information is 
available from Craig Collins, District Deputy 
at (402) 238 - 2101 or 

craigduckman@gmail.com.   
 
 

 

 
Family Guild 

AUTUMN BAKE SALE 

October 25th & 26th 
 

School Upper Commons AFTER Saturday 
evening  and all Sunday morning MASSES  
 

 
 
 

 

Sacrament of Anointing Mass 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 18th 
10:00 AM in the Church 
Reception following immediately after Mass 

St. Vincent Room  
 
This sacrament is truly an opportunity to 
celebrate the compassion and love of our 

God and we invite you, or someone you 
may know who is in need of healing, to 
receive this gift of God’s grace. 

 
If you have questions, please contact 
Wendy or Mike at 496-7988 or 

eversonw@svdpomaha.org,  
poulinm@svdpomaha.org  
 

 
 
 

 

 

ALL SAINTS DAY 
November 1st 

 

 
 
 

 

 

mailto:grandknight@kofc14077.com
mailto:craigduckman@gmail.com
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Raising awareness about life insurance 

Each September since 2003 has been designated as Life Insurance Awareness Month. Like 

most awareness-raising campaigns, Life Insurance Awareness Month was created because there 

is an overwhelming lack of understanding of the product among the general public. Each year, 

the Life Insurance Market Research Association (LIMRA) puts out the results from a recent 

survey, and unfortunately, the numbers they report continue to be discouraging. 

A recent survey found that more than 75 percent of people polled did not have a personal 

financial advisor. Sixty-eight percent of that same survey group said their opinion of the current 

economic conditions was somewhat unfavorable or very unfavorable.  

In other words, a majority of those surveyed were uncomfortable with the economy and the 

uncertainty it brings, yet they did not seek professional assistance. Maybe they spoke with their 

friends and family. Maybe they hoped the instability would go away on its own. Maybe they did 

not know to whom to turn. 

If you fall into this category, please remember that as a member of the Knights of 

Columbus, you have a full-time, professional agent you can call your own. My primary 

responsibility is the care and service of your family’s life insurance, retirement and long-term 

care needs. I’ll answer your questions because I want your decisions to be informed ones. I 

want to help. 

Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people did not buy life insurance because they 

worry about “making the wrong decision.” Talk with me, and, afterwards, you’ll understand that 

the only wrong decision was not purchasing sooner to protect your family’s future. 

God Bless, 
Steve G Kluthe MDRT 
 

 
 

Steve Kluthe 
Field Representative  
Knights Of Columbus  
13520 California St, Suite 200  
Omaha, NE 68154 
Office: 402 960-3179 

steve.kluthe@kofc.org 
www.stevekluthe.com

mailto:steve.kluthe@kofc.org
file:///C:/Users/Ron/Documents/KofC%20Newsletters/2014%20Newsletters/www.stevekluthe.com


 

October 2014 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

28 
7:30   Kerr     
9:00   Camp 
10:45 McCullough 

 

29 
 

 30  
 

1 2 
Krupa 

Rainbow Team 1 

3 
 

 

4 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

5 
7:30   Tunning 
9:00   Pavel 
10:45 McConville  

6 7 
 

Meeting 6:45 
Hanneman hall 

 

8 9 
Morrell 

Rainbow Team 2 
 

10 
 

11 
PFH - 5:00 
Zelfel 

12 
7:30   Day 
9:00   Havermann 
10:45 Salerno 

 

13 14 

 
 
 

15 

 
 

16 

Mantemach 
Rainbow Team 3 

17 

 

18 
 
PFH - 5: 00 
Frisse 

  19 
 
 

7:30   Morrell 
9:00   Halpin 
10:45 Neppl  

20 
 

21 
 

Meeting 6:45 
Parish Conf Rm 

@SVdP 

 
 

22 
 

23 
Heywood 

Rainbow Team 4 
 

24 
 

25 
PFH - 5:00 
Janecek 

26 
7:30   Kerr     
9:00   Camp 
10:45 McCullough 

 

27 
 

 28  
 

29 30 
Krupa 

Rainbow Team 1 

31 
 

 

1 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

  Future Council Meetings    November 11, December 9 


